
Friday 9th February 2024 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Collaboration!            

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week our learning cog will be collaboration! Stay tuned to see who the 

winners are in Rainbow, Orange, Yellow and Green Bases! 



Dates for your diary! 

 Monday 12th-Friday 16th February half-term school closed 

 Monday 19th February INSET Day—school closed for pupils 

 Tuesday 20th February, school re-opens for pupils after half-term 

 

At Bankside we really enjoying our PE lessons! We love getting active and 
keeping fit as well as developing our key skills and physical literacy. We enjoy 
the games and challenges that we take part in with our classmates as well as 

the opportunity to develop our communication and social skills! 



Reading at Home! 

Please ensure that your child has daily opportunities to 
read their reading book at home. This will ensure they 

practice their reading fluency and comprehension skills.  



Indigo Base performed a spectacular assembly based on their topic The Rainforest. They shared with a large 
audience of parents/carers and pupils the learning journey they have been on this term. As part of this    
interesting showcase of learning, they educated the audience about the importance of protecting the      
rainforest for the future of our planet. During the assembly, they shared small steps we can all take, for 
example, eating meat free alternatives, to support a sustainable future. Well done Indigo Base! 

In Orange Base this week we had a spectacular Family Friday that celebrated and showcased all the exciting and interesting 

learning we have done around culture and heritage. We invited our families to take part in learning activities with us, it was 

so much fun! 


